
Call for elections to the Executive Committee 2009-2010 

The current EASA Executive Committee comes to the end of its term of office at the end of 2008. We 
will thus hold elections for the creation of a new executive. We encourage members interested in 
taking on such an important office to consider their candidature. 
Candidates should provide: 
- A small photograph 
- Their affiliation 
- The nomination by a member (email) 
- The support by another member (email) 
- A short outline of their activities in the Executive Committee 

Deadlines: 
- November 30, 2008: Proposals must be emailed to the Secretary <thomas.fillitz(at)univie.ac.at> 

for publication in the next Newsletter; 
- January 10-24, 2009: Electronic Voting Period; System to be explained in the next Newsletter; 
- January 31, 2009: Results; 
- February 6, 2009: Handover in Vienna. 
 

 

 


